


After I specifically raised the THA meeting of Sept I 0, the chair of that Committee simply got up and 
railed at those who raised questions, saying we are opposed to affordable housing, which is untrue. We 
are opposed to poisoning the neighbors and "picking the pockets" of taxpayers for a private project 
without telling taxpayers what they are paying for. That is what ATM is for. 

I am asking the ZBA to watch the replay of the Sept. 10th meeting of the Truro Housing Authority and 
take into account in your deliberations the whole picture of financial non-disclosure and accountability for 
the Cloverleaf. I feel like we have been pick-pocketed before we have even begun. Sorry to ask at this late 
date but it seems important. I really only understood what was going on when we got manipulation and 
misleading information at ATM in response to the question: "How much of this AHT money is going to 
take care of Ted Malone's need for $600K?" 

The ZBA members should know when and if this project is approved that their names are attached to a 
whistle clean project, not one whistling in the wind. Thanks for your time and consideration - and for 
your hard work. 

Bill Golden 

PS: See THA meeting video at http://trurotv.truro-ma.gov/CablecastPublicSite/show/4546?channel=1 
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